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Hi, this is Judy Heberlein, HEBERLEIN and I would like a follow up for my comments here. Also I'm
calling because I just received a notification in the mail of public improvement construction. Our
property address is 78 10th St. East and we are assessed for road work and I thought we just raised our
taxes in the city for to improve our roads. I live in a condo and I know that our building, which is The
Pointe of Saint Paul, is one of the highest taxpayers in Ramsey County. So it's a little, it's interesting
because I've never received anything like this. So if you could give me a call and back and follow up. So
I object to being assessed 2 times and I'm wondering where all of our tax dollars are going for road.
improvements. My number is 715-222-9961. I appreciate the follow up and I do appreciate all the work
you're doing to create a better city for all of us. Give me a call please. Thank you.

You received a voice mail from J HEBERLEIN.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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